## CH.S.D.ST.THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN:ELURU I B.A. – I SEMESTER END EXAMINATION – OCTOBER 2016 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER I INTRODUCTION TO LITERATURE

Time: 3 hrs.

## UNIT I - PROSE

Max.Marks:50

- I Answer any ONE of the following in not less than 300 words each: 8M
- 1. What does a 'Golden Fruit' mean. Explain in detail.
- 2. How does Priestley glorify idleness as a Philosophy of life?
- 3. Critically appreciate Arnold Joseph Toynbee's essay 'Animal Rights'
- II Answer any TWO each in a paragraph of about 75 words: 2x3=6M
- 4. How does Priestley relate his doctrine of idleness to America?
- 5. Why does Milne. Single out the Golden Fruit for special praise?
- 6. Where would the author prefer to be aline as an animal in India or in the West? Why?

## UNIT II - FICTION(A) LITERARY TERMS

- III Answer any ONE in not less than 300 words. 8M
- 7. Describe the role of point of view in a short story?
- 8. Write a note on setting and Atmosphere in Fiction.

## FICTION (B) COMBINATION ESSAYS

- IV Answer any ONE in not less than 300 words. 1x8=8M
- 9. Write on the Narrative technique adopted by O'Henry in the short story 'The Gift of Magi'
- 10. Explain the point of view of Khushwant Singh's story 'The Interview'

#### UNIT III - COMMUNICATION SKILLS

#### 5x1=5M

V 11. Read the following passage carefully and answer the following questions:

It is well that the Commonest fruit should be also the best. Of the virtues of the Orange I have not room fully to speak. It has properties of health giving, as that it cures influenza and establishes the complexion. It is clean, for whoever handles it on its way to your table, but handles its outer covering its top Coat, which is left in the hall, It is round, and forms as excellent substitute with young for a cricket ball. The pips can be flicked at your enemies, and quite a small price of peel makes a slide for an old gentleman.

- 1. Name the essay and author from which this extract has been taken?
- 2. How is Orange the fruit as health giver according to the Speaker?
- 3. What is the meaning of the phrase 'pips can be flicked'.
- 4. How the fruit is clean according to the Speaker?
- 5. What is the fruit substitute for?

VI Write short notes on the following literary Terms: 4x2=8M

- 12. Pastoral Elegy
- 13. Rhyme
- 14. Mystery/Miracle play
- 15. Metaphysical conceit
- VII Story Writing: Develop a story using the following hints. 3M
- 16. A rich farmer Lot of Land cattle and servants two sons happy life After some time Younger son unhappy asked for his share of the property Wouldn't listen to father's advice got his share sold them went away to another country fell into bad ways soon all money gone poor no one helped him understood his mistake.
- VIII Write an essay on any ONE of the following: 4x1=4M
- 17. Students should or should not be required to take physical education causes.
- 18. First day in College.
- 19. Successful people without formal education.

\*\*\*\*\*

#### SUBJECT CODE: ADVE-1A

## CH.S.D.ST. THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN: ELURU B.A. – I SEMESTER END EXAMINATION – OCTOBER 2017 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER I INTRODUCTION TO LITERATURE

Time:	3 hrs.	Max.Marks: 50
	UNIT I - PROSE	
Ι	Answer any ONE of the following in about 300 words:	8M
1. 2.	Summarise Toynbee's ideas presented in the essay 'Animal Rig Milne dwells on the virtues of different kinds of fruits. Why do Golden Fruit" for special Praise? Explain in detail.	
II	Answer any TWO each in a paragraph of about 75 words.	2x3=6M
3. 4. 5.	What are the virtues of Strawberries? Summarise the author's comments on the Indian's treatment of How does Priestley relate his doctrine of idleness to America?	the cow.
III	UNIT II – FICTION (A) ELEMENTS OF FICTION Answer any ONE in not less than 200 words:	6M
6. 7.	Present an essay on 'Setting and Atmosphere' in Fiction. Write an essay on 'Point of View' in Fiction.	
IV	FICTION (B) COMBINATION ESSAY Answer any ONE in not less than 300 words.	8M
8. 9.	What is the setting and Atmosphere in "The Tell-Tale Heart"? Write an essay on the Narrative technique in the story "The Gift of Magi" by O. Henry.	
V	UNIT III – LITERARY TERMS Write short notes on any FIVE of the following:	5x2=10M
10. 11. 12. 13.	Metaphysical conceit Elegy Ode Morality play	

- 14. Sonnet
- 15. Lyric
- 16. Rhyme

P.T.O.

4M

-2-

## UNIT IV - CREATIVE WRITING

VI 17. Story Writing: Develop a story using the following hints. 3M

A slave escaped – chased by soldiers – entered a cave – a lion roaring -Pain due to thorn – slave helped – lion free from pain – days passed – slave arrested – king's order – to be killed by lion – lion recognized – saved his life.

VII Write an essay on any ONE of the following:

- 18. Your favourite movie.
- 19. Internet influence on kids.
- 20. Role of Teachers.

## VIII COMPREHENSION:

21. Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions. 5x1=5M

Next to the orange 1 place the cherry. The cherry is a companionable fruit. You can eat it while you are reading or talking, and you can go on and on, absent mindedly as it were, though you must mind not to swallow the stone. The trouble of disengaging this from the fruit is just sufficient to make the fruit taste sweeter for the labour. The stalk keeps you from soiling your fingers; it Enables you also to play bob cherry.

- 1. Name the essay and author from which this extract has been taken.
- 2. According to the author, which is a companionable fruit next to Orange?
- 3. What is the meaning of the word '----- "the stone'?
- 4. What keeps you from soiling your fingers?
- 5. What is the "difficult task involved in eating cherries?

\*\*\*\*\*\*

#### **SEMESTERII**

## PAPER CODE: ADVE-1B

## CH.S.D.ST. THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN: ELURU. I B.A. – II SEMESTER END EXAMINATION – MARCH 2016 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER I MODERN LANGUAGE AND LITERATURE

Time: 3 hrs. Max.Marks: 50 UNIT I – FORMS OF POETRY Ι Answer any TWO in not less than 150 words each: 2x4=8M Write a note on the origin and structure of the Lyric 1. What is a Sonnet? Describe the structure of the Petrarchan sonnet. 2. 3. Explain the origin and features of an Ode. **UNIT II – SELECTED POEMS** Π Answer any ONE in not less than 300 words. 1x8 = 8The form of Dramatic Monologue is effectively utilized in "My Last Duchess" -4. Substantiate. 5. Examine the qualities of a ballad in the Poem "The Ballad of Father Gilligan". UNIT III – ELEMENTS OF DRAMA Ш Answer any ONE in not less than 300 words. 1x8=8M6. Write an essay on Dialogue Writing 7. **Discuss** Plot and Structure. UNIT IV SELECTED DRAMA IV Answer any ONE in not less than 300 words. 1x8=8MWrite about Plot and Structure in "Best Laid Plans". 8. 9. Discuss JB Priestley's art of Characterization in 'Mother's Day.' UNIT V - LITERARY TERMS V Define any FOUR of the following questions 4x2 = 8M

- 10. Simile 11. Comedy 12. Character play
- 13. Prosonification 14. Heroic Drama 15. Low Comedy
- 16. Miracle play 17. Drama

#### P.T.O.

#### -2-

## UNIT VI – CREATIVE WRITING

Reading the following passage and make a dialogue writing (10 lines each)
5M

One day a very old lady was traveling in a train. She was very well dressed. She was sitting in a corner, quietly reading a book. The traveling ticket examiner came into her compartment and asked for the ticket. The old lady looked in her bag but could not find it. She then looked for it among her other things but still she couldn't find the ticket. Finally not knowing what to do, the old lady cried out impatiently that she had lost her ticket. She asked to pull the chain. The ticket examiner told her not to worry and he knew that she was honest. He assured her that he would not trouble her for the ticket. But the lady replied that still she needed the ticket as she had forgotten where to get off.

Write a biography of any ONE of the following in not less than 150 words.

1x5 = 5

19. A great leader

- 20. A successful Woman
- 21. Your Father.

## CH.S.D.ST. THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN: ELURU II B.A. – III SEMESTER SUPPLEMENTARY EXAM. – OCTOBER 2017 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER III BRITISH DRAMA AND POETRY For Present III years.

Time: 3 hrs.

Max.Marks: 50

## UNIT I - POETRY

## HISTORY OF LITERATURE

- I Attempt any ONE of the following Essays: 8M
- 1. Write an essay on the birth and development of British Prose writing.
- 2. Write an essay on any FIVE of the Major prose writers in English.

## UNIT II – POETRY SELECTIONS

- II Attempt an essay on any ONE of the following: 8M
- 3. What is the central theme of "The Rape of the Lock"?
- 4. How does the speaker bring out his love for his beloved in the poem "One day I wrote her name".

## UNIT III – DRAMA – HISTORY OF LITERATURE

- III Attempt an essay on any ONE of the following: 8M
- 5. Write an essay on the contribution of Shakespeare to English drama.
- 6. Who are the Major dramatists who made a mark in English drama.

## UNIT IV – DRAMA SELECTIONS

- IVWrite an essay on any ONE of the following:8M
- 7. How does Marlowe sketch the Qualities of Dr.Faustus as a Renaissance Hero.
- 8. Comment on the character of Mephistophilus.
- V Short Essays: Write briefly on any TWO of the following: 2x4=8M
- 9. Chorus in Dr.Faustus.
- 10. Characters of the good and evil angel.
- 11. Wagner
- 12. Humour in Dr.Faustus.

-2-

## UNIT V - CRITICAL APPRECIATION

## VI a)

VI

13. Read the following drama passage and critically comment ona) Style b) language, c) point of view and tone 4M

	Little John	:	Who's that?	
	Friar Tuck	:	Stop it! It's meFriar Tuck!	
	Little John	:	Holy saints! But you startled me. I thought you were	
			behind me.	
	Friar Tuck	:	(in a Loarse whisper, after peeping on the table) Little John.	
	Little John	:	What is it?	
	Friar Tuck	:	There's food on this table.	
	Little John	:	Aye, this is the Sheriff's kitchen.	
	Friar Tuck	:	At last, I shall get a square meal.	
	Little John	:	Softly you blundering donkey!	
	Friar Tuck	:	Oh, Little John, I ache with hunger,	
			My soul cries out for sustenance. Three weeks in the forest,	
			with the snow on the ground, and nothing but barley bread and	
			staved bones. I shall die if I do not get food.	
	Little John :		An I not as hungry myself? If we make more noise I fear we	
			shall die in any case.	
	b) Read	the follo	owing passage and answer the questions that follow briefly:	
			4x1=4M	
	My V	ense yo	u virtues rare shall eternize	
And in the heavens write your glorious name				
	Where	e when	as death shall all the world subdue	
	Our love shall live and later life renew.			

- 14. Name the Poet?
- 15. What will the speaker eternize
- 16. What will death do?

- 17. What can be renewed later?
- VI c) Write briefly on any TWO of the following:
- 18. Elegy
- 19. Dramatic Monologue
- 20. Assonance
- 21. Lyric

\*\*\*\*\*

2x1=2M

\*\*\*\*\*\*

## CH.S.D.ST. THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN: ELURU II B.A. – III SEMESTER END EXAMINATION – OCTOBER 2017 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER III BRITISH POETRY AND DRAMA

Time: 3 hrs.

Max.Marks: 50

## UNIT-I – HISTORY OF LITERATURE - POETRY

Ι	Write an essay	of about 300 v	words on ONE	of the following:	7M
	J			8	

- 1. Write an essay on four trends that impacted British English literature.
- 2. Trace the growth of English poetry from its birth in the fourteenth century till the twentieth century.
- 3. Who are the poets who brought about influential change to English literature. Write an essay on about five of them.

UNIT II – POETRY SELECTIONS:

- II Write an essay of about 300 words on ONE of the following: 6M
- 4. How does Spencer bring out his Love for his beloved through the Sonnet" "<u>One day I wrote her name</u>".
- 5. Discuss how "The Canonization" is a Metaphysical Poem"
- 6. How does Elizabeth Barrett Browning prove her love for her husband in "How many ways do I Love Thee?"
- IIIAnnotate any ONE of the following extracts:4M
- 7. Alas, alas who's injured by my love?What merchant's ships have my sights drowned?
- 8. I love thee freely, as men strive for Right.I love thee purely, as they turn from Praise.

## UNIT III - HISTORY OF LITERATURE : DRAMA

- IV Write an essay of about 300 words on any ONE of the following: 7M
- 9. Write an essay on the play written by Shakespeare which enriched English Literature.

- 10. Attempt an essay on the contributions of dramatists belonging to the early period of English Literature.
- 11. Trace the birth and development of drama of English Literature.

P.T.O

#### -2-

## UNIT IV – DRAMA SELECTION.

- V Write an essay of at least 300 words on any ONE of the following: 6M
- 12. How is Dr.Fautus a Renaissance hero?
- 13. What is the role played by the minor characters in the play.
- VI Write short notes on TWO of the following in about 100 words: 3x2=6M
- 14. Meptus to philis
- 15. The Chorus
- 16. Wagner
- 17. The Good Angel and the Evil Angel.

## UNIT IV – PRACTICAL CRITICISM

VII Read any ONE of the following passages and critically analyse the passage for its 1)Theme 2) Style 3) Point of View 4) Language 5) Characters

18.	<u>Drama</u> "		
	Monica	:	Hi Anybody here? Coo-ee!! I say what is this, the Palace
			of Sleeping Beauty?
	Rory	:	It looks the part. I bet if you Shook the curtains a couple of
			bats would fly out.
	Monica	:	It looks the part. Well poor Old Bill can't afford to keep up
			a castle on a cottage income.
	Rory	:	Why doen't Bill get a job like the rest of the poverty ridden
			peerage? Nowadays the House of Lords is practically
			empty, except on evenings and bank holidays.
	Monica	:	Don't put on airs, darlings, just because you are in trade.
			We Towcesters are lilies of the field. Grandpa never so much
			as learned to tie his own bootlaces.

OR

POETRY PASSAGE

Life has loveliness to sell, All beautiful and splendid things Blue waves whitened as a cliff So aring five that says and sings And children's faces looking up, Holding wonder like a cup. Life has loveliness to sell, Music like a curve of gold. Scent of pine tree in the rain

P.T.O.

-3-

VIII 19. Read the following passage from your prescribed poem and answer in a sentence. 4

Of these am I, who thy protection claim, A watchful spite, and Ariel is my name. Late as I ranged the crystal wilds of air, In the clear minor, of thy ruling star I Saw alas! Some dread event in pend Eve to the main the morning sun descend.

- 1. Name the poet and poem.
- 2. Who is the speaker?
- 3. To whom is he talking to?
- 4. What dreadfully bad news is he giving the listener?

## UNIT VI – LITERARY TERM

IX Write in a line or two on THREE of the following with suitable examples:

3x2=6M

- 20. Archetype
- 21. Dramatic Monoloque
- 22. Madaigal
- 23. Mock-heroic
- 24. Assonance.

\*\*\*\*\*

## CH.S.D.ST. THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN: ELURU III B.A. – V SEMESTER END EXAMINATION - OCTOBER 2017 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER V INDIAN ENGLISH LITERATURE

Time: 3 hrs.

Max.Marks: 50

# UNIT I – HISTORY OF INDIAN ENGISH LITERATURE PROSE & POETRY

I Answer any TWO of the following Essays in not less than 300 words selecting at least one from each section. 2x6=12M

## SECTION I - POETRY

- 1. Give an estimate of Post-Independence poetry.
- 2. Bring out the contribution of atleast 5 major poets to Indian English poetry.

## SECTION II – PROSE

- 3. Who are the major Indian English prose writers who made their contribution to Indian prose in "English"?
- 4. What were the trends of writing in Indian English prose during the Pre-Independence period?

## UNIT II – PROSE SELECTIONS

- II Write an essay of about 300 words on any ONE of the following: 8M
- 5. What are Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan's views on the role of youth in Independent India?
- 6. How does Nehru praise Asokha in his essay?

## UNIT III – POETRY

- III Write an essay of about 300 words on any ONE of the following: 8M
- 7. How does Gowri Deshpande bring out the woes of women through her poem "<u>Female</u> <u>of the Species</u>"?
- 8. What Message comes through from the poem "A River" by A.K. Ramanujam?

#### UNIT IV - SHORT STORY

- IV Write on any ONE of the following in about 300 words. 8M
- 9. "Mrs Datta writes a letter" depicts the problems people face in an alien country Explain.
- 10. What do you understand from the story "<u>The Barben's Trade Union</u>"? P.T.O.

-2-

#### UNIT V - PRACTICAL CRITICISM AND CREATIVE WRITING

- V a) Write an essay of about 200 words on any one of the following: 4M
- 11. Write about the role of students in making the town and locality clean and green.
- 12. Cell phones should be banned on campuses Do you agree or disagree? State your reasons.
- 13. a)Read any ONE of the following passages and comment on the<br/>1) Theme 2) Style 3) Language 4) Point of view4M

#### POETRY:

Middle age is when your children are no longer Friends but critics, stern of face and severe with Their tongue It's the time when like pupae they burst Their Co coons and Emerge in harsh adult glory, And they no longer Need you except for serving tea and for pressing.

#### OR

#### <u>PROSE</u>

Now you see that there is here a daily conflict between what you and we understand today as civilization and the state which I am picturing to you as a state of bliss and a desirable state. On the other hand, the basis of culture or civilization is understood to be the multiplication of all your wants. If you have one room, you will desire to have two rooms, three rooms, the more the merrier. And Similarly, you will want to have as much furniture as you can put in your house, and so on endlessly. And the more you possess, the better culture you represent or some such thing.

## UNIT VI – LITERARY TERMS

- VI Write on any THREE of the following in about 2-3 lines each. 3x2=6M
- 14. Problem play
- 15. Stream of consciousness novel
- 16. Point of view
- 17. Free verse
- 18. Absurd Drama

\*\*\*\*\*

#### SUBJECT CODE: ADVE-4A

## CH.S.D.ST. THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN: ELURU III B.A. – V SEMESTER END EXAMINATION - OCTOBER 2017 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER VI AMERICAN ENGLISH LITERATURE

Time: 3 hrs.

Max.Marks: 50

## UNIT - I

## PROSE – HISTORY OF AMERICAN PROSE

- I Answer the following Essay in about 300 words. Choose any ONE 7M
- 1. How did American Prose writers contribute for the development of American Prose.
- 2. Write an essay on the Birth and Development of American Prose.

## UNIT – II

#### PROSE SELECTION

- II Write an essay of about 300 words on ONE of the following. 6M
- 3. Thoreau's "Walden" is a masterpiece Discuss
- 4. How did Thoreau bring out the element of transcendentalism in "Walden"
- III Write a short essay of about 150 words on any ONE of the following: 4M
- 5. Solitude
- 6. Sounds

## UNIT - III - HISTORY OF AMERICAN DRAMA

- IV Write an essay of about 300 words on ONE of the following: 7M
- 7. Bring out the contribution of American Dramatists who contributed to American English Drama.
- 8. Attempt an essay on the evolution of American English drama.

## UNIT IV – DRAMA SELECTIONS

- V Answer any ONE of the following essays in about 300 words. 6M
- 9. O' Neil's "The Hairy Ape" is known for its symbolism Discuss.
- 10. Comment on the crisis of Identity brought out by O'Neil on American writer.
- VI Answer any ONE of the following short essays in about 150 words. 4M
- 11. Long 12. Mildred

## UNIT V – PRACTICAL CRITICISM AND CREATIVE WRITING

VIICritically examine any ONE of the following passage and comment on its theme,<br/>point of view and language.5M

P.T.O.

-2-

At the end of every concert, she was mobbed by autograph hunters. They would hem in and not allow her to leave the dais.

At the moment Mohan, slowly progressing towards the exit, would turn around and call her across the hall, 'Selvi, hurry up. You want to miss the train? Still a lot of time; she could have said, but she was not in the habit of contradicting him: for Mohan this was a golden chance not to be missed. He would then turn to a group of admirers, waiting to escort him and Selvi, particularly Selvi, to the car, and remark in apparent jest, 'Left to herself, she'll sit there and fill all the autograph books in the world till doomsday.

She has no sense of time".

The sergeant	:	Halt! Where are you from, riff-raff?		
EILIF	:	Second Finnish Regiment,		
The sergeant	:	Where are your papers?		
Mother courage	:	Papers		
Swiss CHEESE	:	But this is Mother courage!		
The sergeant :	Never	heard of her. Where'd she get		
		a name like that.		
Mother Courage	:	They call me mother courage, because I was afraid, I		
		would be ruined. So I drove through the bom bardment		
		of Riga like a mad woman, with fifty leaves of bread in		
		my cart. They were going mouldly, I couldn't please		
		myself.		
The Sergeant :	No fu	nny business! Where are your papers?		

Mother courage : Here, sergeant! Here's a Bible. I got it in Altotting to wrap my cucumbers in. Here's a map of Moravia God knows if I'l ever get there – the birds can have it if I don't. And here's a document saying my horse hasn't got foot and mouth disease – Pity he died on us, he cost fifteen gilders, thank God, I didn't pay it. Is that enough papers?

- VIII Write on any ONE of the following in about a page. 5M
- 14. Write a short Skit on "The influence of Technology on present Youth".
- 15. Write an essay on "Global Warming"

## UNIT-VI

Write Two or Three sentences on any THREE of the following: 3x2=6M

- 16. Satire
- 17. heroic couplet
- 18. Comedy of manners
- 19. Mock epic
- 20. heroic tragedy

\*\*\*\*\*

## CH.S.D.ST.THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN:ELURU III B.A. – V SEMESTER END EXAMINATION – OCTOBER 2016 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER IV

Time: 3 hrs.

Max.Marks:50

## UNIT I – PROSE (HISTORY OF AMERICAN PROSE)

- I Answer the following Essay in not less than 300 words: 8M
- 1. Write an essay on the American contribution to English prose.
- 2. Write a note on post colonial American Prose Literature.

## UNIT II – PROSE SELECTION

- II Write an essay of about 300 words any ONE of the following. 8M
- 3. Do you find any evidence of Transcendentalism in 'Walden'?
- 4. Give an account of 'Thoreau's motives and his ideas of living at the Walden Pond.
- III Write a short essay of about 150 words on any one of the following: 4M
- 5. Economy
- 6. Visitors.

## UNIT III – HISTORY OF AMERICAN DRAMA

- IV Write an essay on any one of the following in not loess than 300 words. 8M
- 7. Write a brief note on the evolution of Expressionism in American English drama
- 8. What are the important features of American English Drama.

## UNIT IV – DRAMA SELECTION

V Answer any ONE of the following is not less than 300 words. 8M

- 9. Write a note on the Plot-construction of "The Hairy Ape".
- 10. Comment on the Psycho-analysis in the play "The Hairy Ape".

#### P.T.O.

#### -2-

- VI Answer any ONE of the following in not less than 150 words 4M
- 11. Paddy
- 12. Long

#### UNIT V – CRITICAL APPRECIATION

- VIIa) Critically examine the following passage and comment on its theme, tone, Language and point of view. 4M
- 13. A good book, as with any good story, exposes children to worlds beyond their own. It possesses the power to excite their imagination and draw them into these worlds, allowing them to experience vicariously what they may never go through in their real lives. The lives of the major characters are laid bare before the reader, and one travels along with them thorough thick and thin as the plot unfolds, participating in the story. This causes on to grow along with the characters.

This gives insight is to oneself as well as others. One learns about people's behaviour is different situations, and forms opinions about how to behave in a given situation. The behaviour patterns that one observes in characters are internalized, leading to role-play and the emulation of the behaviour of that character. Good books also develop the ability to distinguish between basic perceptions such as good and bad, right and wrong. They have the formative power that can make real difference is one's life.

## UNIT V – LITERARY TERMS

## VIIb)

- 14. Answer any TWO of the following: 2x3=6M
  - a. Satire
  - b. Heroic couplet

- c. Comedy of Manners
- d. Periodical essay.

\*\*\*\*\*\*

#### SEMESTER VI

## PAPER CODE: ADVE-4B CH.S.D.ST. THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN: ELURU. III B.A. – VI SEMESTER SUPPLEMENTARY EXAMINATION – APRIL 2016 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER IV AMERICAN NOVEL AND POETRY (2012-15 Batch)

Time:	3 hrs. Ma	x.Marks:	50
	UNIT I – HISTORY OF AMERICAN POETRY		
Ι	Write an essay on ONE of the following:	8M	
1.	Write an essay on the Major American Poets and their contribution.		
2.	Attempt an essay on the birth and development of the American nov	vel.	
	UNIT II – POETRY SELECTIONS		
II	Write an essay on any ONE of the following:	8M	
3.	What is the theme of Robinson Jeffer's "Science".		
4.	How doe Hughes celebrate life in "Life is fine".		
III	Give the reference to context to any ONE of the following extracts.	5M	[
5.	"The wood are lovely dark and deep		
	But I have to go miles to go before I sleep"		
6.	Brilliance of cloudless days, with broad bellying sails		
	They glide to the wind tossing green water.		
	UNIT III – HISTORY OF AMERICAN NOVEL		
IV	Write an essay on any ONE of the following:	8N	1
7.	Trace the birth and development of the American Novel.		
8.	Write an essay on the contribution of five major American novelists	•	
	UNIT IV – SELECTED NOVEL		
V	Write an essay on any ONE of the following:	81	Μ
9.	Bring out the symbolism in "Old Man and the Sea".		
10.	Attempt a sketch of Santi ago. Whom does he represent?		
VI	Write short notes on any TWO of the following:	4+4=	8
11.	The first shark attack		
12.	Manolin		
13.	The moral of the novel.		
14.	Mandia and Santiago.		

## UNIT V – LITERARY TERMS

VII	Define any FIVE of the following with an example.				n example.	1x5=5
15.	Irony	16.	Allegory	17.	Allusion	
18.	Imagery	19.	Symbolism	20.	Internal Monologue	
21.	Simile 22.	Meta	phor.			

\*\*\*\*\*

## CH.S.D.ST. THERESA'S AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE FOR WOMEN: ELURU. III B.A. – VI SEMESTER END EXAMINATION – MARCH 2016 ADVANCED ENGLISH PAPER III INDIAN ENGLISH LITERATURE-DRAMA AND NOVEL

Time:	: 3 hrs.	Max.Marks: 50
	UNIT I – DRAMA (HISTORY OF LITERATURE	
Ι	Write an essay on ONE of the following in about 300 words.	8M
1.	Write an essay on major dramatist in Indian English Literature.	
2.	Write an essay on post-Independence drama of Indian English Li	terature.
	UNIT II – PRESCRIBED DRAMA	
II	Write an essay on any ONE of the following:	8M
3.	How does Vijaya Tendulkar presented the trail between humanis	ts and the anti
	humanist in the play. "Silence the court is in the Session"?	
4.	Character of Benare.	
III	Write short notes on any TWO of the following:	3+3=6M
5.	Sukhatme	
6.	Mr & Mrs Kashikar	
7.	Samant	
8.	Ponkshe	
	UNIT III – NOVEL	
IV	Write an essay on any ONE of the following in about 300 words.	8M
9.	Write an essay on Pre Independence Indian English Novel.	
10.	Who are important novelist of Indian English Literature and their Literature?	contributions to
	UNIT IV PRESCRIBED NOVEL	
V	Write an essay on any ONE of the following in about 300 words.	8M
11.	How does Anita Nair deal with the themes like patriarchy and we	
	in the Novel. "Ladies Coupe"?	1
12.	Character of Akhilanandeshwari	
VI	Write short notes on any TWO of the following:	3+3=6M
13.	Margaret Shanti	
14.	Marikolunthu	
15.	Praba Devi	
16.	Janaki	

## UNIT V – LITERARY TERMS

- VII Write short notes on THREE of the following in about 50-100 words. 3x2=6
- 17. Autobiography
- 18. Antagonist
- 19. Round/Flat character
- 20. Historical drama